
Term 2, Week 1

Year 6 news A snapshot of our week

Maths:
In maths, we have been learning about 
BODMAS – order of operation.  This concept 
was new to many of the children, but they all did 
so well.  We are very proud of them all.  We have 
also been working on our arithmetic skills.  

Bright spark:  Joseph

Stars: Cody, Jack, Evie

Homework:
Please remind your son/daughter to practise their spellings.  This week, the children have been given a 
spelling sheet to focus on, as well as a science task.  

Welcome back!
Welcome back to a new term!  We hope you all had 
a restful half term holiday.  Term 2 is a busy one –
both with regards to the curriculum and of course –
the Christmas Nativity.
Wherever possible, we will try to do PE outside, so 
please ensure your son/daughter has sturdy trainers 
as well as joggers and a sweatshirt in school.  

Science:
We started our new topic, ‘Animals including 
Humans’.  In the first lesson we learnt about the 
human circulatory system – including veins, 
arteries, the blood and the functions of the 
heart.  

Italian & Latin:
In Italian, the children learnt about Michelangelo 
and the Sistine Chapel painting.

RE:
This term, we are learning about Incarnation.  
Our focus question for the term is, Was Jesus the 
Messiah?’.  We started off by recapping what a 
Messiah is.  We then recapped the main events 
of the Old Testament, in order to understand 
the sequence of events better.  We looked at 
some bible verses and discussed whether there 
were any prophecies about the coming of the 
Messiah.  

English:
We continued reading our class book, Letters 
from the Lighthouse.  The children did not want 
me to stop reading, as we are finding out some of 
the really interesting things now.  The children 
wrote a predication and a diary entry.  

PE:
We practised our hockey skills – passing, shooting 
and controlling the ball with accuracy.

Woodland learning dates:
Thursday 14th November
Wednesday 4th December


